
GOVERNING BOARD AGENDA ITEM  

AMPHITHEATER UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT NO. 10 

_________________________________________________________________________ 
 
DATE OF MEETING:   October 6, 2015 

 

TITLE: Addendum to Approval of Out of State Travel  
________________________________________________________________________________ 

BACKGROUND:    
 

STUDENTS 
 

Bill Lang, Kathy Franklin, Chelsea Crane, Cheryl Wojdyla, Kristin Reece, Rachel Held, Robert Forman, and 

Aaron Marter from Ironwood Ridge High School request permission to take 18 students from the Women’s 

Volleyball Team to the 2015 ASICS California Challenge in San Diego, California, October 8-12, 2015.  

Approximate cost of the travel is $9,126 and will be paid for by gifts and donations, student activity funds and 

tax credit donations.  Two school days will be missed and substitutes are required. 

 

 

 BUDGET 

CODE 

KEY 

 

526-00-100-1001-280-6892 Tax Credit Classroom instruction, IRHS, student travel 

850-00-100-1001-280-6892 Student Activity Classroom instruction, IRHS, student travel 

530-00-100-3400-280-6515 Tax Credit Bookstore, IRHS, student transportation 

850-00-100-1001-280-6519 Student Activity Classroom instruction, IRHS, student transportation 

530-00-100-3400-280-6113 Gifts & Donations Bookstore, IRHS, substitutes 

 
_________________________________________________________________________ 
RECOMMENDATION:   
It is the recommendation of the administration that the above travel be approved. 

 

_________________________________________________________________________ 

INITIATED BY:                                                         

                                                                
_________________________________________________________________________ 
Monica Nelson, Associate Superintendent                                                             Date:  October 1, 2015    

        

   
______________________________                                                                                          

Patrick Nelson, Superintendent 


